
Your response 

Question Your response 

Do you have 
any comments 
on our 
proposals? 

The plan of work helpfully sets out Ofcom’s postal priorities and plans. We use 
it to support our resourcing decisions, e.g. when our resources need to be 
available, and as an indicator of whether Ofcom’s fees for the following year is 
likely to decrease or increase depending on the level of activity, which is 
helpful for our budgeting. 

In this year’s draft plan of work, we have identified discrepancies between the 
work outlined versus that set out in Ofcom’s regulatory review consultation 
document (published 9 Dec 2021) – see Annex 1  

We would welcome clarity on all Ofcom’s key postal activities in the final 
workplan, including whether there are any other pieces of work Ofcom are 
planning for that have not been listed in either of the two documents. 

As we set out in our half year results we look forwards to working with all our 
stakeholders to ensure we keep the Universal Service relevant and sustainable 
given changing customer needs and market dynamics. We ask that this is 
factored into your future plan of work. 

Please complete this form in full and return to planofwork@ofcom.org.uk 

Annex 1 

Ofcom, Review of postal 
regulation, consultation 
(published 9 Dec 2021) 

Ofcom’s proposed plan of 
work 2022/23, consultation 
(published 15 Dec 2021) 

Q1 2022/23 - Decision on new regulatory 
framework (p42) 

Q2 2022/23 Decision on new regulatory 
framework (p190) 

- 

Summer 2022/23 Decision on new regulatory 
framework (p2) 

Decision on new regulatory 
framework (p10) 

Summer 2022/23 Regulatory reporting consultation 
(p17) 

nil 

Q3 2022/23 (“towards the 
end of 2022”) 

Ofcom start work on 2c safeguard 
cap consultation – new cap from 
April 2024 (p52,54) 

nil 
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